
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
11 March 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Post-Event Book Orders 
 
If any students would like to purchase signed books following the amazing author event with Chris 
Bradford, these can be ordered online at: www.burningcandle.co.uk, up to and including 
Wednesday 16 March or by completing the order form attached. 
 
Chris will sign and send the books to St Martin’s in one delivery after that date.  Please allow 5 
working days as he will still be on tour. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs T Peters 
Librarian 
 

 

https://chris-bradford.square.site/

